
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sheffield schools are invited to attend the Question and Answer Panel- 

Interfaith Forum with their KS4 & KS5 students, where representatives 

from a variety of Religious Communities will be making up a panel to 

answer student questions relating to SMSC issues. 

 

The representatives will include panellists from the Christian, Buddhist, 

Hindu, Jewish, Muslim, and Sikh religions as well as a SACRE member 

offering a Humanist perspective. 

Schools are encouraged to register their interest in this free joint event, 

as soon as possible to secure places for their students. 

   

 

Sheffield Cathedral 
and Sheffield SACRE  

 
Invite  

 
Secondary Schools to a  

Question and Answer Panel  
at Sheffield Cathedral, Church Street, 

Sheffield S1 
On Wednesday 21st November, 

1:30pm to 3:00pm  
 
 

 

Interfaith Week 2018 

 

To register your interest please email: zanib.mushtaq@sheffield.gov.uk  

 



Booking Form 

 
Question and Answer Panel - Wednesday 21st November 
2018, at 1:30pm-3:00pm, Sheffield Cathedral, Church Street, 
Sheffield S1 
 
 

Teacher: 
 

 
 
 

School: 
 

 
 
 

Address: 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Email address: 
 

 

Telephone: 
 

 

Number of Pupils 
Attending : 
 

 

 
Please return completed form to: Zanib Mushtaq, Floor 5, West Wing,  
Moorfoot Build, Sheffield S1 4PL or email to zanib.mushtaq@sheffield.gov.uk 
by Friday 19th October 2018.   For any further information please contact Zanib 
Mushtaq on 0114 2052597. 
 

 

 

 

Please return completed form to: Zanib Mushtaq, Floor 5, West Wing, 
Moorfoot Build, Sheffield S1 4PL or email to zanib.mushtaq@sheffield.gov.uk  

by Friday 19th October 2018 
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